From: _
Sent on: Thursday, August 14, 2025 8:29:19 AM

To: cfsdm@vpa.vic.gov.au

Subject:  Submission for Devon Meadows (PSP)

Follow up: Follow up
Start date: Monday, August 18, 2025 12:00:00 AM
Due date: Monday, August 18, 2025 12:00:00 AM

To Peter Cooper.

As the resident and owner of 1920 South Gippsland highway Devon Meadows,

We are strongly opposed to changes to the drainage scheme which includes the (POA) To take our home.

This has been our family home for over 40 years, This is where we were raised. s children's were raised here as well and now-two boys Come here regularly
with their families to learn about growing plants, looking after animals, Learning to ride there first bikes and motorbikes.

We have no intentions of moving anytime soon.

Technical Support
Engineering, Fabrication Dandenong.



